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SCRIPT: Travel Agency 

Starts in Travel Agent – weeks after the UK left the EU 

LEE: 

 Can we book a holiday for Barcelona please? 

JO: 

 We had a great time last year so we are going there 
again 

RIK: 

 Are you sure you both want to travel to an EU 
Country? After all the UK has now left the EU 

LEE: 

 I did hear about that the UK voted for Brexit but I 
thought that it should not affect our travel rights 
to visit an EU Country 

RIK: 

 It does affect your travel rights, I believe you 
both need Visas to travel to an EU Country now 

JO: 

 A Visa! We didn’t think of that! 

LEE: 

 Why do we both need Visas? 

RIK: 

 I did tell you both the UK has left the EU, by the 
way what did you vote for anyway? It won’t have made 
any difference through 

LEE: 

 We both like travelling to EU Countries so we wanted 
to remain a member of the EU 

RIK: 

 At present, this country is no longer a member of 
the EU 
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JO: 

 Great. So how do we get these Visas anyway? 

RIK: 

 You will have to visit the Spanish Embassy to apply 
for Visas 

LEE: 

 And where do we go to apply for the Visas? 

RIK: 

 In London 

JO: 

 London, but that’s miles away, can we do it online? 

RIK: 

 I’m sorry, it has to be done at the Embassy in 
London 

LEE: 

 But isn’t London the most congested city in the UK 

RIK: 

 Why don’t you both take the train? 

JO: 

 You must be joking, the underground always goes on 
strike due to the row on the night tube 

RIK: 

 London has buses, why don’t you use them? 

LEE: 

 But the buses are always packed with commuters 

RIK: 

 But hasn’t the London Mayor improved the buses 
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LEE: 

 No, still as bad as ever 

RIK: 

 You could use the Boris bikes but it could take you 
a while. 

JO: 

 Good, we don’t mind cycling, but one thing, will our 
EU medical cards still be valid? 

RIK: 

 Your EU medical cards are no longer valid since the 
UK is no longer part of the EU 

LEE: 

 Great, so what will happen if we both have an 
accident in an EU country? 

RIK: 

 It will cost you both more money and you may not be 
guaranteed to get a doctor that will speak your 
language. I can sell you some travel insurance but 
it’s expensive now 

JO: 

 Will our passports be valid or will we need British 
Passports 

RIK: 

 Saddlery these passports are no longer valid 

LEE: 

 But we only got these passports last month 

RIK: 

 But these are EU passports and not British 
passports, so you will have to apply for new 
passports too 
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LEE: 

 Ok, we shall drop Spain and just book a holiday in 
Scarborough instead 

Sketch Ends 


